
Announcements for Wednesday, February 8, 2023 

❖ The Senior Class Officers will be in the Courtyard during all lunches TODAY to 

distribute t-shirts to anyone who has paid dues, but not picked up their shirt yet. 

 

❖ The Dreams Come True club will be meeting on TOMORROW, in the Small 

Cafeteria at 8:40 am.  Hope to see you there! 

 

❖ Applications for New NHS Members are now available! You can pick one up in the 

Main Guidance Office with Ms. Richards or see Ms. Fliess with questions in Room 

N202. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department is presenting Matilda the Musical, Thursday February 

23rd – Sunday February 26th. Inspired by Ronald Dahl’s Beloved book, Matilda is a 

captivating masterpiece that revels in childhood innocence, imagination and 

friendship. Mark your calendars and purchase your tickets today!! For ticket and 

showtimes look for the QR code throughout the school and outside Mr. Billy’s 

Room 221. 

 

❖ Singing Valentines are for sale during all lunches this week! Stop by and purchase 

a Singing Valentine to be delivered on Valentine’s Day to your friend or 

sweetheart! Cost is $3, or 2 for $5.  Send a red rose with a Singing Valentine for 

only $5 total. See the chorus students at the table by the main cafeteria. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


